
-- a_. -- --

1,.

. # " "'* % , UNITED STATES
'

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONye
3 ;S, WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 Ref: SA/ CHM

\...../ OCT 151986

MEMORANDUM FOR: Malcolm R. Knapp, Chief
Low-Level Waste and Uranium Recovery

Projects Branch
Division of Waste Management, NMSS

FROM: Donald A. Nussbaumer
Assistant Director for

State Agreements Program
Office of State Programs

SUBJECT: COMMENTS ON HITTMAN CEMENT SOLIDIFICATION PROCESS

Enclosed is letter dated September 26, 1986 from Virgil Autry concerning
the Hittman cement solidification process. Please note that South
Carolina has no further comments on this proces.s.

h kkee -
Donald A. Nussbaumer
Assistant Director for |

'

State Agreements Program
Office of State Programs

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: C. Petersen, WM, w/ encl.
T. Jungling, WM, w/ encl.
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